
    
 
   Briefs from the August 29, 2022 
  Meeting of the College Council 
 

 
 
Hot Topics:  Two topics were brought forward regarding low enrollment course cancellation and the 
Federal Student Loan Forgiveness Plan.  Vice President Koslow Martin will continue conversation 
with students and staff on these topics.   
 
Operational Assembly:  The first meeting of the Operational Assembly this academic year will occur 
on September 12.   
 
Academic Senate:  The first meeting of the Academic Senate this academic year will be held on 
September 13.  Meetings will continue on Blackboard Collaborate Ultra.     
 
Student Success:  Council received a summary from Ms. Tiwari on how Guided Pathways is being 
institutionalized.   
 
College Council FY 23 Goals:  Consensus was reached on adopting the following goals for FY 23. 
 

• Council will provide feedback on the progress and refinements of Guided Pathways. 
 

• Council will provide feedback on the progress of Strategic Plan goals. 
 

• Council will provide feedback on the implementation of diversity, equity, and inclusion (DEI) 
initiatives. 

 
Career Cube:  Information and a demonstration video was presented about Career Cube, a new tool 
being used in Career Services.  Career Cube takes photos and allows users to create a social media 
presence at a professional level.  It will be utilized in various class projects and use of the tool is free 
to all students, staff, and community members. 
 
A Culture of Guided Pathways:  A student-centered approach utilizing tutors in Academic Success to 
keep students on their path was presented.  Tutoring assistance is provided to students by meeting 
them “where they are,” including during onboarding, the virtual navigator program, embedded 
support during class, pop-up tutoring in hallways, and virtual tutoring for students at home or in 
their workplace.   
 
Next Meeting:  College Council will next meet on Monday, September 19, 2022, at 2 p.m.   
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